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PROVIDER ALERT 

 

Provider Manual update 

November 29, 2017 
 

 
Dear Provider: 
  
We are excited to announce that the Provider Manual has been updated and will be available on the 
Optum website on January 1, 2018. 
 
The manual has been revised to integrate the information from the Optum Clincial Model. Material 
from the Clinical Model Supplement 2017 will be incorporated into relevant sections of the Provider 
Manual to streamline the documents and allow providers more ease in accessing the information.   
 
The Provider Manual is located on our website: optumidaho.com > “For Network Providers” > 
“Guidelines and Policies” > “Provider Manual”. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Network Manager. If you have clinical questions, 
please call 1-855-202-0983, Option “1”. 

 
Thank you, 
 
The Optum Idaho Team 


